
LEGAL_AWARENESS FROM 2020 IN AUGUST 2022 39 EMAIL DATED 09 07 2022 TO CABINET 

SECRETARY NEW DELHI CHIEF SECRETARY ODISHA FCSWC 

To 

Under Secretary Food Supplies and CW Department fcswsc@nic.in 

Copy to 

PMO 

CMO 

Cabinet Secretary cabinet@nic.in 

Chief Secretary Odisha csori@nic.in 

Subject- Letter no 9506 dated 28 06 2022 addressed to Shri Gangadhar Sahoo PG regarding my 

representation dated 07 04 2022. 

Sir 

It is necessary to mention that you are only capable of forwarding complaint regarding any 

irregularities to other depts. and never take stock of whether any action has been taken on your 

forwarding letter or not. 

It is also necessary to mention that the chief CSO Cuttack and specifically Collector Cuttack never 

move an inch from their chair and they give a damn to your forwarding letter although these two 

officers are directly involved in the irregularities. 

Although three months have passed the collector Cuttack has not made any correspondence in any 

complaints which were forwarded to him from his higher authorities till date.  

So as a curative measure these two officers of Cuttack maybe of any rank should be transferred in the 

first place because of their audacity, disobedience to their superior and encouragement for corruption 

as remaining silent being fully aware of the crime is also a crime. 

Under the circumstances stop the business of forwarding letters to prove your innocence and save 

those amount of money, time and energy for typing and posting the letters for the benefit of the poor 

people who survive because of your one Rupee Rice. 

Jayanti Das 
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